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Sand Creek PTO Meeting
February 21, 2012
Taken by: Julie Pobuda, PTO Secretary

In attendance: Kerri Tomandl, Julie Pobuda, Jessica O’Hanlon, Paul Anderson, Donnie Hurrelbrink, Barb Novinska,
Cher Manowski, Stacy Sullivan, Katrina Robinson, Vicki Mochinski, Jackie Fabel, Anne Cook, Lori Rausch, Denise
Lewandowski, Tom Drummy, Angie Brenny, Heidi Casey, Ann Rotondo, Shannon Hadtrath, Tad Hadtrath, Pam Baker,
Sarah Anderson, Susan Rohlf, Julie Heller, Kris Gale

Special Guests:
Kindergarten Teachers — Julie Heller, Kris Gale, Susan Rohlf

The meeting was called to order at 6:35PM by Kerri Tomandl
All in attendance did quick introductions. Kerri Tomand| gave a statement about the purpose of PTO.

SECRETARY’S REPORT:
- Julie Pobuda presented meeting minutes from January. Jessica O’Hanlon made a motion to approve January PTO
Meeting minutes. Angie Brenny seconded the motion. A vote was taken. Motion passed unanimously.

GUESTS:
Kindergarten teachers spoke on current events and curriculum.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:
- Kerri Tomandl announced 2012 SC PTO Spring Funds requests process - tabled discussion & vote for later in meeting

TREASURER’S REPORT:
- Donnie Hurrelbrink presented February 2012 PTO Financial Statement. Julie Pobuda motioned to approve, Stacy
Sullivan seconded the motion, and vote was taken. Feb 2012 PTO Financial Statement motion passed unanimously.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT:
Paul Anderson spoke of current and upcoming events and gave a Kindergarten update for next year.

VOLUNTEER SERVICES COORDINATOR’S REPORT:

- Barb Novinska discussed past events & upcoming events. Spoke of Free Money Contest and upcoming Book Swap.
She passed out AHEF order forms.

- Barb’s hours are Monday thru Thursday, 8 AM-3 PM.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

- Julie Pobuda reported on Sand Creek’s 2012 Family Movie Night held earlier in February

- Kerri Tomandl reported that Planning Committee meeting for Sand Creek Showcase is Feb 28, 1 pm @ the school
and Showcase will be held on Thursday, April 12

NEW AND OLD BUSINESS:

- Proposed Memory Garden Memorial Stone or Plaque

- Kerri Tomandl presented 2012 SC PTO Spring Funds Requests list to group for discussion. Julie Pobuda made a
motion to approve the Spring Funds Requests; Angie Brenny seconded the motion, a vote was taken. 2012 SC PTO
Spring Funds Requests motion passed unanimously.

Announcements: Next month’s meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 20. Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM

Sand Creek PTO email address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com Like Sand Creek PTO on Facebook — look for the Star.
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